CC NZO Comment #71

From: Andy Newkirk

To: Andy Newkirk

Subject: FW: Camper storage

Date: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 1:09:35 PM

From: Brian <boisky7@cox.net>

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 8:52 AM
To: Anne Wells <awells@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Camper storage

Hi Anne, I watched the city Council meeting online last night. Rodger’s concerns about allowing campers or trailers
to be stored on a front lawn are valid. They should not be allowed. Storing campers on the side yard setbacks are
appropriate. But, to allow campers or trailers to be plopped in a front yard is not acceptable. I live in Old Town and
already there are multiple households that store cars in driveways for years helping our neighborhood look like a
junk yard. Allowing front yard storage will look even worse than driveway storage.

Does the new ordinances restrict people from storing multiple cars in a driveway for years even if they run or not ?
Thanks for all you dedication and hard work.

Brian Boisky

Sent from my iPad
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